

	

TENDER NOTICE
The Consulate of Pakistan in Bradford is seeking sealed tenders from reputable professional companies to provide thorough cleaning services for our consulate premises. We are committed to maintaining high cleanliness standards and require reliable professionals with a proven track record in commercial cleaning.
What We Need:
•	Thorough cleaning services for our consulate building in Bradford.
•	Reliable professionals with a proven track record in commercial cleaning.
•	Attention to detail and adherence to high cleanliness standards.
How to Apply: Interested companies are invited to submit their bids along with their company profile by 30 June 2024. Applications can be sent via email or by post to the address provided below.

Only short-listed companies will be contacted. The decision taken by the competent authority will be considered final and cannot be challenged.

For any further inquiries or additional details, please reach out to the Admin Section of the Consulate during office hours (Monday to Friday).

Consulate of Pakistan Bradford
1-3 Bradford Business Park, Canal Road, Bradford, BD1 4SG
Tel: 01274 308062
Email: parepbradford@mofa.gov.pk
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